Walterboro City Council
Special Called Meeting
March 18, 2015

MINUTES

A Special Called Meeting of Walterboro City Council was held at City Hall on
Wednesday, March 18, 2015, at 5:01 P.M. with Mayor Bill Young presiding.

PRESENT WERE: Mayor Bill Young, Council Members: Jimmy Syfrett, Paul Siegel, Tom Lohr,
Bobby Bonds, James Broderick and Judy Bridge. City Manager Jeff Molinari, City Clerk Betty
Hudson, and Attorney Reaves McLeod on behalf of City Attorney George Cone, were also
present. Mr. John Harrell of Harrell Law Firm was also present.

There being a quorum present, Mayor Young called the meeting to order at 5:01 P.M.
The invocation was offered by Council Member Syfrett, followed by the pledge of allegiance
led by Council Member Siegel.

The Mayor announced that this is a special call meeting for receipt of legal advice.

The Mayor then entertained a motion to enter an Executive Session. Council Member
Lohr then moved to enter an Executive Session. Council Member Bridge seconded the
motion, that passed with all members voting in favor.

The meeting then convened into Executive Session.

At approximately 6:21 P.M. a motion was made by Council Member Lohr to exit
Executive Session and return to Open Session. Council Member Broderick seconded the
motion that passed unanimously. The meeting return to Open Session and no action was
taken as a result of the Executive Session.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Council
Member Lohr, seconded by Council Member Bridge and passed unanimously. The Mayor
adjourned the meeting at 6:22 P.M. Notice of this meeting was distributed to all local media
and posted on the City’s website and the City Hall bulletin board at least twenty-four hours
prior to meeting time.

Respectfully,

Betty J. Hudson
City Clerk



